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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 63 Removes the requirement for a state employee who departed an agency under a separation 

agreement to repay the state agency if he or she is employed within 1 year of the execution of the 

separation agreement. Although there are too many variables to give an accurate range, there 

is an anticipated negligible impact per OMES. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Negligible  

 

Full Year Impact: Negligible 
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